
Good Samaritans of the Week 

Year 1 -  Sandy, for asking good  
questions at Raby Castle 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

9th May 2023 

Year 2 -  Billy, for being generous with his 
gift shop money on our Raby Castle trip.  

Year 3 -  Sylvie, for enthusiasm on our  
Raby Castle tour. 

Year 4  -  Aria, for being so kind to  
others at Raby Castle. 

Year 5 -  All of Year 5 for excellent 
behaviour on our trip to Raby. 

Year 6   -  Dominic for being enthusiastic on 
our trip at Raby! You asked some great  
questions. 

EYFS -  The Whole Class, for being so lovely 
on our trip to Raby Castle. 

Diary Dates 

Christian Aid fundraiser - 3.30pm - 4.30pm 

Friday 19th May 

FOSS Meeting - 3.30pm Tuesday 23rd May 

School Closes for half-term Friday 26th May 

School re-opens - Monday 5th June 

School Closed for PD Day - Friday 23rd June 

School Closes for Summer Holidays - Friday 21st July  

School re-opens - Tuesday 5th September 

 

Marvellous  
Reading Award 

EYFS -  Eve 
Year 1 - Tommy 
Year 2 - Jasper 

Year 3 - Eva-Rose 
Year 4 - Jack 
Year 5 - Ella 

Year 6 - Riley 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

EYFS -  Ralph 
Year 1 -  Riley 
Year 2 - Jojo 

Year 3 - Joseph W 
Year 4 - Grace 
Year 5 - William 

Year 6 - Whole Class 
 

Design a Throne 
We hope that you all had a fantastic long 

weekend celebrating the King's Coronation. 
We have extended the deadline for our 

'design a throne' competition until   
Wednesday morning in case any of you want to get creative. 

You can design a new throne for King Charles on paper, create a 
model or use the attached competition sheet. Bring your  

designs, models or photos into school or upload them to Class 
Dojo. The designs will be judged by Mr Phipps on Wednesday 

and prizes handed out in celebration worship on Friday!  
Good luck . 

Through God’s love, we are the rich soil where 
roots grow and seeds flourish.   

Luke 8:4-15 
Attendance Award: Y2 

Whole school : 94.3% 

 
ATTENDANCE 

Rec. 84.4% 

Class 1 94.4% 

Class 2 98.3% 

Class 3 95.7% 

Class 4 95.6% 

Class 5 91.4% 

Class 6 95.3% 

 

 Class 5 
Whole 
Class 

 

 

 

The 
Whole of  
Class 6 

 

 

School Uniform 
Please could we ask 

that all school uniform 
and any clothing worn 
for school is clearly 

marked with your child’s 
name. 

 

Fundraising for Christian Aid. 

National Christian Aid week takes place next week (14-
20 May) when local churches and communities are en-
couraged to support their work across the world sup-
porting those in need. Messy Craft Club have decided to 
make cakes to sell, run a raffle, sell gifts, guess the name 
of the teddy and guess the number of sweets in a jar. 
The stall will take place on Friday 19 May at 3.30-4.30pm 
in the school hall. Do come along if you can and invite 
family and friends too!  
If you have any unwanted gifts at home such as books, 
stationery, toiletries etc that could be used as raffle priz-
es please do ask your child to bring them to the school 
office by Wednesday 17 May. Thank you. 

Friends of Staindrop School (FOSS) 
The Friends of Staindrop School would like to invite 
you to their next meeting on Tuesday 23rd May at 

3.30pm in school. 
We would gladly welcome anyone who can spare the 

odd hour here and there to help. 
You do not have to commit to every meeting or event 
but if you are able to occasionally help out that would 

be fantastic. 

 

The 
Whole of  

EYFS 
 

 

The 
Whole of  
Class 5 

 


